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Dear Mr. Smolka:

June 3, 2008

Subject: Water System Violation - Water System #UTAH18143

Our records indicate your water system is in violation of the State of Utah Public Drinking Water
Rules as follows:

You did not submit your 2008 1st quarter report for the DisinfectantsfDisinfection Byproducts
Rule. As a result, the following violations apply:

R309-21O-8(3)(a)
You did not take the required number of chlorine samples in your distribution system for January,
February or March 2008. A minimum of three samples per week is required. This is a Tier 3
violation.

R309-21O-8(3)(a)
You did not take chlorine samples with your Total Coliform Sample(s) for January, February or
March 2008. This is a Tier 3 violation.

R309-21O-8(3)(a)
You did not take the required number of chlorinator readings at your chlorinator(s) for January,
February or March 2008. A minimum of three readings per week per chlorinator is required. This
is a Tier 3 violation.

Tier 3 Public Notice:
Because your system has violated these monitoring requirements, you must notify all consumers
within 1 year after you learn of the violation (R309-220-7(2» or you may choose to include the
notification in your annual Consumer Confidence Report. This public notice requirement cannot
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be waived once a violation has occurred. A copy ofthe notice you send to each consumer must be
forwarded to us within 10 days after issuing the notice (R309-105-16(2». Attached is a sample
public notice for your use.

If this letter is in error, and you do have the missing item(s), please send them to Brad Holdaway
at our office. You can e-mail your report to ddwrcports@utah.gov, e-mail them to (80l) 536­
4211 or mail them to P.O. Box 144830, Salt Lake City, Utah 84114. Upon receipt, we can delete
this violation from your record.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Brad Holdaway at (801) 536-0063.
Please reference your water system number in all correspondence.

Sincerely,

"',2~11tUJ)}tV
Rules Program Manager

BH:jsy

Enclosure

cc: Salt Lake Valley Health Department
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